From:	Darren Rapert

Date:	May 18, 2023

The Middle Grove C-1 Board of Education met Wednesday, May 17, 2023 at 7:00 P.M. in the Library.  Members present were Nicole Bentley, Shannon Bright, Phil Schopp, Ben Kellogg, and Samantha Kellogg.  Guest: Candace Greene. Also present were Darren Rapert and Patricia Hancock.

The Board approved the payment of the bills totaling $5,430.47.

During the Administrator’s report Mr. Rapert discussed:
	-Preliminary Budget
	-Legislative update
	-Update on Summer Work/Lead testing
	-Transportation Proposal
	-Curriculum Update

The Board approved the stipends for tutoring and professional development for the summer.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board approved the reorganization of the Board.

The Board approved the resignation of Don Hancock as Bus driver.  

The Next Board meeting will be held on June 21st at 7:00 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:55 p.m.

